700 S. English Station Road Louisville, KY 40245

Phone:

Fax:

502-244-3225

502-244-1824

www.caschools.us

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of 11th Graders,

All students entering 11th grade in the 2024 – 2025 school year are required to have a Meningococcal (MCV) booster shot. This is required by the state once a student turns 16.

UPDATED IMMUNIZATION CERTIFICATES INCLUDING THE MENINGOCOCCAL BOOSTER SHOT ARE DUE JULY 23.

If your student turns 16 after July 23, I have noted this on your student's file. The updated immunization certificate will come due 30 days after your student turns 16.

If your insurance will not allow a well visit prior to July 23, please email me and include proof from your doctor's office of the future scheduled appointment date.

Please email all updated immunization certificates to msoete@caschools.us.

If you have any questions, please email me at msoete@caschools.us. Thank you in advance for your attention to this important matter.

In His Service,

Michele Soete, R.N., B.S.N Health Room Nurse Christian Academy School System **English Station Campus**